
Scheduled water outage 
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A scheduled water outage will take place starting at 9 pm on Sept. 8 and ending at 1 am on
Sept. 9. 

  

City of Gallup Water Customers in the following area will be affected; 901, 905, 907, 909, 911,
915 and 950 Coal Ave; 10
01, 1003, 1005, 1009 Coal Ave. Surrounding areas may experience low water pressure. 

  

The Water Department will be repairing a broken water hydrant in the area and will need to shut
off the water in order to do their work safely. 

  

 For any questions call Utility Dispatch (505) 863-1201 or a representative of the Water
Department on their personal cell phone at (505) 879-572. 
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